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Media Release 
 

Hillsboro Man Arrested After Attempting to Run Over Deputy 

 

July 7, 2018 – A Hillsboro man is in custody after nearly hitting deputy while attempting to flee 
from a traffic stop.  
 
On Saturday, July 07, 2018, at 1:52 a.m., Washington 
County Sheriff’s Office deputies conducted a traffic stop in 
the area of SW 185th Avenue and SW Sandra Lane in the 
community of Aloha. Deputies were attempting to identify 
the driver, 30 year-old Trevor Bosworth, of Hillsboro, 
when he drove away from the traffic stop in a 2003 
Hyundai Elantra. Mr. Bosworth’s vehicle grazed a deputy 
as he fled the scene.   
 
A few minutes later, deputies located Mr. Bosworth’s 
vehicle near SW Tualatin Valley Highway and SW 170th 
Avenue. Mr. Bosworth refused to stop for deputies and 
led deputies on a pursuit into a neighborhood near SW 
170th Avenue and SW Sarala Street. Deputies ended the 
pursuit by pinning Mr. Bosworth’s car with a patrol car and 
he was taken into custody without incident. 
 
Thankfully, the deputy Mr. Bosworth nearly struck was not injured. A patrol car received minor 
damage as a result of blocking Mr. Bosworth’s vehicle.  
 
 
Mr. Bosworth was booked into the Washington County Jail and charged with Assault in the 
Second Degree, attempted Assault on a Public Safety Officer, Unlawful Use of a Weapon, 
Felony Attempting to Elude, Reckless Driving, Failure to Carry or Present License, and Giving 
False Information to a Peace Officer.   
 
 


